MR MORRIS

Arnold Weinstock telephoned me this evening on an

environmental point.

When a car is being filled up with petrol quite a number of
noxious fumes escape into the atmosphere and end up adding to
the damage to the ozone layer. In most of the United States
it is now compulsory to fit a device to petrol pumps which
filters out these fumes. It would be an earnest of our
determination to combat damage to the environment if we were

to introduce something similar here.

Surprise, surprise, GEC just happen to manufacture these
devices so Arnold (even Arnold) feels constrained from
launching such an initiative himself. But he thinks it would
be an excellent idea if someone else were to do so! We might

consider how this should be taken forward, if at all.
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